[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Adderbury Parish Council Clerk 
Sent: 02 March 2018 08:55
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Planning Application Consultation - 18/00193/REM

Please note that Adderbury Parish Council has no comments on the above.
 
Thanks,
Theresa Goss
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Adderbury Parish Council

